Dear ,

I am a proud member of the Cleveland High School Band. The members of the band work extremely hard and strive to
bring positive recognition to our school and community. As a young adult, | will further my growth and education
through my participation in the band and the opportunities it provides. The Cleveland High School Band Program is
committed to creating a positive environment for the arts, expanding the role of music education, and heightening the
public’s appreciation of the value of music.

On March 22-25 2018, the Cleveland High School Band will be traveling to Los Angeles. While there, we will have the
opportunity to march down Main Street at Disneyland, perform at Santa Monica Pier and participate in a workshop (as
part of Disney Performing Arts.) We are all extremely excited to have the opportunity to represent our program, school,
and community.

I need your help! While incredibly important and exciting, the trip will also be an expensive venture for our band
program. We anticipate that the trip will cost approximately $900 per student. Would you please consider sponsoring
me?

You may be surprised to learn that the Cleveland High School Band receives no financial support from our school system
other than providing our band director and a classroom. This means essential items such as music, instruments,
sectional music instruction, contest entry fees and transportation have to be fundraised each year by our band members
and parents. The Friends of Cleveland Band parent group provides opportunities for the members of the band to earn
money through sponsorship & fundraising events and will accept trip payments on my behalf.

Your sponsorship will take me one step closer to benefiting from this amazing opportunity to perform in Los Angeles!
Please make sure to note my name and LA Band Trip Sponsorship when making a payment and thank you for helping to
keep music alive at Cleveland High School.

(CHS Band Student)

*Please make checks out to Friends of Cleveland Bands, noting the name of the band member you are sponsoring, and
send it to Friends of Cleveland Bands, 3400 SE 26th Ave, Portland, Oregon 97202 (or send it to school with your band
student.) We also have an online payment option for trip payments:
https://squareup.com/store/friends-of-cleveland-bands (link is also found on the band’s website below)

**These sponsorships are direct payments towards your band student’s trip and are not considered tax deductible
donations.
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